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Mr. Weinzirl 

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation – Contaminated Sites Program received an 

agency review notice for Port Graham Ocean Outfall Easement Application.  It appears that part of this 

construction project will involve work in proximity to, and potentaill cross part of a contaminated site, 

known as Port Graham Village Corporation Diesel Spill, (ADEC File # 2327.38.002).  This historical fuel 

release was from the fuel tank farm, and impacts spread to an unknown extent from the tank farm and on 

to the cannery property. 

 

The project engineer, or their environmental consultant, should familiarize themselves with two reports in 

our on line database, Port Graham Bulk Fuel System 1993 Release Investigation Report, and 2001 Above 

Ground Storage Tank Farm Site Assessment Report.  After reviewing the site history, ADEC will require 

a soil management plan be prepared.  The soil management plan will discuss how to manage and dispose 

of impacted soils as they are encountered in the construction and demolition process.  The management 

plan will be submitted to our office for approval prior to beginning construction. 

 

If you have any questions, plaes contact me at peter.campbell@alaska.gov. 

Thank you, 

Peter Campbell 
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